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Correction to Non-Renounceable Pro-rata  

Entitlement Offer Timetable 
 

 

Stargroup Limited ABN 87 061 041 281 (STL),  wishes to make a minor 

correction to the announce made earlier this morning regarding the “Non-

Renounceable Pro-rata Entitlement Offer”. 

 

There was a conflicting date stated in the earlier announcement which says 

“Rights Issue Offer Document, which is scheduled to be despatched to 

shareholders on 30 June 2016”.  The correct date of despatch is 14 June 2016, 

as per the offer timetable listed in the earlier announcment.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
 
Todd Zani 

CEO and Executive Chairman 

 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Todd Zani – CEO and Executive Chairman 

Stargroup Limited 

Tel: +61 (08) 9200 5834 

E: todd@starpaymentsystems.com.au  

 

Media – West Coast    Media – East Coast 

Matt Birney     Michael Lovesey 

Managing Director – Birney Corporate Investor Relations - PPR 

Tel: +61 419 217 090,    Tel: +61 449 607 636 

E: matt@birneycorporate.com.au  E: michael.lovesey@ppr.com.au 
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About Stargroup 

 

Stargroup Limited is the only ASX listed company deploying ATM machines in 

Australia and importantly, the only listed ATM company having a direct 

ownership interest in the manufacturer of its ATM technologies, namely 

NeoICP, a south Korean private company. 

 

Stargroup Limited merged with iCash Payment Systems Limited (ASX:ICP) on 

7 August 2015 and as part of the acquisition became the exclusive distributor 

of the cashPod ATM range including the recycler ATM, back office and 

payment technologies in Australia for the next 5 years. 

 

Stargroup Limited, via its wholly owned subsidiary, StarPOS, is also an EFTPOS 

and payWave technologies provider via its leveraged wholesale Visa and 

Mastercard agreement and the launch of StarPOS occurred on 

1 October 2015.  
 


